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Greetings from the Editor 

Once again I would like to thank all the contributors to our latest Newsletter. Our apologies for 

the slight delay in publication, but I am pleased that as a result, we are able to bring you all of 

the papers from the library roundtable at the ASAA 22nd Biennial Conference, held at the 

University of Sydney 3-5 July this year. Our thanks go especially to our colleagues at Monash 

University who have responded so positively to calls for contributions. We are encouraged to 

know that Asian Studies librarianship is still a thriving part of our information landscape and 

look forward to continued engagement with our broader reading and research community. 

And don’t forget the availability of the NLA’s Asia Study Grants for 2019. Applications close 30th 

September, 2018. For more information, see:  

https://www.nla.gov.au/awards-and-grants/fellowships-and-scholarships/japan-and-asia-

study-grants 

 

Darrell Dorrington 

Editor 
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